MILWAUKEE PUBLIC SCHOOLS



OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

CENTRAL SERVICES BUILDING 5225 West Vliet Street P.O. Box 2181 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-2181 Phone: (414) 475-8001 Fax: (414) 475-8585

May 9, 2001

Mr. Ron Leonhardt Office of the City Clerk City of Milwaukee 200 E. Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

The Milwaukee Public Schools appreciates the opportunity to have a representative serve on the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault. I am writing to inform you that Ms. Betty Nicholas-Braxton will serve as the school district's representative, replacing Ms. Mickey Beil.

Please send Ms. Nicholas-Braxton information about the Commission, including upcoming meeting dates. You may reach her at the following:

Ms. Betty Nicholas-Braxton Specialist, Division of Student Services Milwaukee Public Schools P.O. Box 2181 5225 W. Vliet Street Milwaukee, WI 53201-2181

Phone: 414-475-8298 Fax: 414-475-8626

Email: braxtobj@mail.milwaukee.k12.wi.us

Sincerely,

Spencer D. Korté

Superintendent of Schools

Cc: Andria DeToro, Staff Coordinator for the Commission

Dr. Aquine Jackson, MPS Director of Student Services

Ms. Betty Nicholas-Braxton, Specialist, MPS Division of Student Services